SELECTMEN'S MONDAY MEETING, October 5, 198Y
Present: John Jones, Edwin Rowehl, Chris Joseph, Police Chief.

Meeting called to order at 7:30 P.M.

Chris Joseph gave a report as to the activities of Police Dept.

Dave Penny asked to check dredge and fill permits.

Building Permits were signed for: Steve & Kathy Kennedy to replace a cottage
on Pierce Lake. BOA granted the required variance as to the set back.

John Davy acquired a permit for office and storage space on Rt. 202.

Hickey Brothers permit was held as a question was raised in regard to the type
of construction cn the building. 1s it a mobile home or modular home.

appears to be a mobile home. Also a question as to the location of the septic
system. A stream runs through the property.

Paul Young's permit held pending energy compliance as well as a liability
release to the town since the building will be on a private road. When a road
is not maintained by the Town, a question as to emergency vehicles being able
to reach the property is a concern. Selectmen have required the liability
release in such cases. Iloyd Henderson drew up the release a few years ago to
be used for private as well as class VI roads.

Mr. DeYound must show proof of custody of grandchildren if they are attending
the Conval School system.

Meeting adjourned 10:50
ems



